Broadband Awareness

Healthcare Meeting
2:00 - 3:30 p.m.onJuly 11
Heartland Partnership
100 SW Water Street, Peoria, IL

The North Central eTeam for the Partnership for a Connected lllinois would like to invite regional
healthcare IT professionals from area hospitals, health departments, and medical schools, in
our ten county region to discuss initiatives and needs among healthcare providers.

This eTeam is interested in learning about successful healthcare efforts in the region so a
strategy can be developed for meeting the broadband needs of healthcare providers.
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We'll discuss three key questions at our meeting:

1) What are the needs for broadband healthcare education in the Greater Peoria and
Bloomington-Normal area?

2) What existing healthcare programs and activities are providing healthcare services in
Peoria and the North Central eTeam Region?

3) What, if anything, are these programs lacking?

For more information, email Clayton.Black@Broadbandlllinois.org.

To RSVP, visit www.broadbandillinois.org/calendar/148.




